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V.l. National Park to Announce New Concession
Management Policies

Attend the July 10th meeting to learn about the new concession
management policies
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The V.I. National Park will host a public meeting next week to provide an overview of the Park’s
new concession management policies.

The meeting will be held at 5:45 p.m. on July 10, at the Park’ s Resources M anagement and
Science conference room. The new policies will govern new online Commercial Use
Authorizations (CUA) issued by National Park Service entities, which the NPS began to roll out in
many parks for the 2024 application process.


https://viconsortium.com/vi-community_center/virgin-islands-v-i--national-park-to-announce-new-concession-management-policies

“In the July 10th meeting, we will be discussing the new CUA policy and how it affects all CUA
businesses within Virgin Islands National Park starting with the 2025 application process. These
changes will be fully implemented at Virgin Islands Nationa Park beginning January 1, 2025.
This meeting will be an opportunity to ask questions and learn more about the timeline for the new
CUA program,” said the NPS in an announcement issued on Wednesday.

A shuttle will be provided from the Cruz Bay Visitor Center at 5:30 PM local time and leave Lind
Point at 6:45 PM to accommodate those who wish to attend.
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